
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Preacher 

REPORT MARCH 2020 

 

The grace and peace of the Lord be with you all. We are very grateful 

to our Lord and Savior and also to all of you for all the help and great 

support. Thank God we continue working without stopping; we are 

working with some limitations for the causes in which the world lives for 

the convid-19. 

We are meeting in the houses and we continue studying the word of 

God and preaching the gospel to the lost. 

The situation in our country is getting more difficult every day; we ask 

for your prayers that things will improve for us soon. 

We also ask for your prayers for the church so that all. 

I ask that you are praying for my family and myself so that the Lord 

protects us and saves us from all evil. 
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This month we also have a new sister named Williana, for the glory of 

God. 

Thank God and all of you I have been able to continue working in the 

Lord's work. 

Your brother and server, Jose Gregorio Diaz. 

 Peace and Mercy. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


